
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Alsip Police Department will be undergoing an assessment for accreditation for ILEAP 

(Illinois Law Enforcement Accreditation Program on December 1st, 2021. The assessment will 

evaluate our agencies’ policy and procedures against established criteria by the Illinois Law 

Enforcement Accreditation Council.  

 

We will be holding a public forum on December 1st, 2021, from 3:00 to 3:30 p.m. where will be 

answering questions from the community about the accreditation. If you wish to participate in 

the public forum, please email your questions to vemich@voamail.org or speak to us directly 

during the session at 708-879-0089. 

 

Public Forum on Alsip Police Department Accreditation 

When: December 1st, 2021 

Time: 3:00 to 3:30 PM 

Where: call in at 708-879-0089 or email your questions to vemich@voamail.org  

mailto:vemich@voamail.org

